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Circular 043-2024 
 

29 April 2024 
 
 

Dear Residents, 
 
VOLTANO INVOICING FOR APRIL 2024. 
 
Most of you would have received your Voltano invoice for April on Friday the 26th of April 2024. 
 
Voltano did however not bill you for Refuse and Sanitation.  You will receive an amended invoice today 
that will correct this.  Please keep an eye out for the amended invoice before making payment. 
 
You will also notice the R117.00 admin charge has been refunded on your account as these charges 
have been moved to the Village account for now. 
 
 
Regards  

 
 
Wilma Swart 
Village Manager 


